Rochampton Limb User Group

We offer a friendly hand with a spring in our step

2015 SUMMER REMINDER: AMENDED

Wednesday 17 June 2015 Roehampton Limb Users
Douglas Bader Rehab Centre Reception Hall
QMH 6.30pm for 6.45pm to 9.00pm.

Calling all Roehampton Prosthetics and Orthotics service users, families, friends and staff. We welcome newcomers, inpatients and regulars. Following our topic, refreshments will be served and news and group business will conclude the evening.

email chair@rlug.org.uk to register and book your seat

Change of speaker, to David Bickers of the Douglas Bader Foundation



Photo: Queen Mary's Hospital 'Reaches for the Sky'

Last minute withdrawal of
Audiology speaker requires a
change in topic, so we are
very pleased to welcome
David Bickers of The
Douglas Bader Foundation.
In this Centenary year of
QMH we hear about Sir
Douglas Bader, his time at
Roehampton, and the work
of the Foundation today.
Do book your place please.

Refreshments & limb news to share.

2015 6.45pm RLUG meetings on member's topics Mar 18, Apr 22, June 17, Oct 14 2015 Day time social events May 14, Aug 19, Oct 29 and Dec 9. See postings.

<u>RLUG</u> is a patient's user group run by elected patient volunteers. It's a relaxed way to meet and learn more about prosthetics and orthotics and deal with life stuff. Join us. Persons under 18 years are reminded to bring a parent or guardian. RLUG does not accept any liability for any loss, damage or injury. Queen Mary's Hospital is part of St George's University Hospitals NHS Foundation Trust, Blackshaw Road, London, SW17 0QT. File 06/15 v1